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HORNBY

By Mrs. Jim Hamilton

The, St. Stephen’s Anglican
Church G‘I.Hld held their
November meeting at the home
of Mrs. Arthur Plant on Nov. 11.
Mrs. Jim Plant, president,
welcomed the ladies to the
meeting which was opened with
the Guild Prayer. The roll call
was answered by nine members
and one visitor. The minutes of
the last meeting were read by
secretary Mrs. Bob Cookson and
the treasurer’s report was given
by Mrs. Arthur Plant.

The annual Bake Sale was
cancelled as it was impossible to
find a suitable lucatzun in Milton
to hold it. The Guild ladies will
cater to the Agricultural Scciety
Banquet which will be held on
Saturday, Nov. 29. Christmas
donations will be sent out to the
Children’s Aid Society of Halton
ounty, to the Warrendale
ome at Thistletown, and to
Rev. Robert Rumball for the
Hlnblechhﬂdren ;t tll:li;h Ontario

§sion rFarm on 25 way at
Ligny.

Arrangements were made for
their annual social evening at the
Orange Hall. An invitation was
extended to the Anglican
Women’s Association. The
Christmas meeting will be held
at the home of Mr. and Mrs.
Geoffrey Drew-Brook. The
devotional period was conducted
Edgar Oliphant who
gave a very interesting talk. The
meeting closed with prayer and a
delicious lunch was served by
the hostess who was assisted by
Mrs. Jim Plant.

The North Trafalgar
Community Club held theu
November meeting at the home
of Mrs. Alfred McCracken with
25 members answering the roll
call. The meeting was opened
with the Club Ode. During the
business hour it was decided that
donations be sent to the
following. The Mental Health
Auxiliary, the Oakville
Christmas Bureau and the T. B.
Christmas Seals. Plans were
made for a Euchre Party to be
hel d in the Trinity Anglican
Church Hall, Streetsville, in
January.

Following the business a very
interesting programme was
presented by Mrs. Jack Rice who
showed pictures taken on her
recent trip to Europe. A vote of
thanks was extended to Mrs.
Rice for her interesting talk and
pictures. The Christmas meeting
will be held at the home of Mrs.
Hugh Lamb. The programme
will be in the charge of Mrs.
Douglas Dalgleish and Mrs. Allen
Ross. A delicious lunch was
served by the hostess and a
social hour enjoyed.

Mr. and Mrs Frank Peacock
and Mr. and Mrs. Fred Workman
returned home on Saturday
from a three week vacation in
Florida.

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Marchment
and Mr. and Mrs. Frank Hall left
on Saturday for Florida where

Trafalgar Community Club
sees picture from Europe

they will spend a three week
vacation.

Friends in this district were
sorry to hear of the sudden
death of George Tanner who
died on Tuesday, Nov. 18, at the
Queensway General Hospital,
Etobicoke. He was the beloved
husband of Berna Robinson and
dear father of Sandra (Mrs. Stan
Szostak). The Robinson family
lived on the Town Line at
Steeles Avenue prior to moving
to Toronto several years ago.

Mrs. Clarence Dennis of R. R.
6, Brampton spent the weekend
with Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Plant
while her husband, Clarence, was
deer hunting at Manitoulin
Island.

Anniversary greetings are
extended to Mr. and Mrs. Fred
Lister who will celebrate Friday,
Nov. 28.

Members of St. Stephen’s
Anglican Church held a social
evening at the Orange Hall,
Hornby, Nov. 22, with a good
crowd attending. The evening
was planned by Mrs. Bob
Cookson, Mrs. Craig Royce and
Mrs. Cliff Hunter. Euchre and
dancing was enjoyed followed
by a delicious lunch.

On Friday evening, Nov. 21,
friends and neighbours gathered
at the North Trafalgar
Recreation Centre to honor
recent newly weds, Mr. and Mrs.
Peter Sammit. The first part of
the evening was spent playing
euchre and crokinole. Following
the entertainment lunch was
served by the conveners, Mrs.
Pat Flippance and Mrs. John
Cordingley. Following lunch
Peter and Susan were called to
the front of the hall where they
were presented with a book case.
They extended their sincere
thanks to all for the lovely gift.

Laymen Sunday was observed
on Sunday morning, at Eden
United Church with Rev. Keith
Hawkes, M.A., B.D. in charge.
The New Testament Scripture
was given by Wilmer Mason and
the Sermon was given by Paul
May and Jack Fries.

Sincere sympathy is extended
to the Hunter family in the
sudden death of their brother,
[saac Hunter, who died suddenly
November 18 at his home. He
was in his 71st year. He was the
brother of John of Georgetown,
Mabel (Mrs. L. Whaley) of
Streetsville and Clifford of R. R.
2, Georgetown. Interment was in
the St. Stephen’s Anglican
Church Cemetery, Hornby.

Birthday greetings are
extended to the following who
are celebrating their birthdays,
Margaret Hall on Nov. 29, Lynda
Chamberlmn and Bruce Bussell
on Nov. 30, Mrs. Leonard
Kuenzig on Dec. 1, Arthur Plant
on Dec. 2.

The North Trafalgar Euchre
Club held their weekly euchre -
party Nov. 22, at the North
Trafalgar Recreation Centre.
There were seven tables of
euchre in play with the prizes
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YOUR R.C.A. DEALER

Rheumatoid arthritis is not a
killer disease. It is a crippling
disease. It cripples the pay
cheque and the pocket book. It
cripples the ability to com-
n]unicate; it cripples opportu-
nities to become educated. It
cripples home life, religious
life, and cultural attainments

HOPE

for Canada’s quarter of a Million sufferers

When it strikes, there is pain,
fear of deformity — and often
despair. But today there is
help and hope through The
Canadian Arthritis and Rheu-
matism Society. Help through
its continuing program of
patient care. Hope through iis
determined research.

Support the volunteer work of:
THE CANADIAN ARTHRITIS and RHEUMATISM SOCIETY

DIVISION OFFICES: VANCOUVER, CALGARY, REGINA,
WINNIPEG, TORONTO, MONTREAL, SAINT JOHN, HALIFAX

MILTON CAMPAIGN STARTS DEC. 2
SPONSORED BY STUDENT COUNCIL
OF MILTON DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL

going to the following winners;
Mrs. Alex Ingram, Mrs. Frank
Peacock, Mrs. Garnet Hamilton,
Ralph Featherston, Charlie
Brown and Alex Ingram. The
lucky draws were won by Mrs.
Otto Marchment and Walter

Barnard.

OMAGH

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson

The Young People’s Society of
Omagh Presbyterian church
gathered in the Church Hall on
Sunday. The guest speaker for
the occasion was Mrs. Peggy
Palmer and her talk was on
Drugs.

About 20 teenagers (boys and
girls) attended and asked many
questions of their guest who was
assisted by Rev. S. Smith. Mrs.
Palmer is Community
Consultant for Halton County
for the Addiction Research
Foundation of Toronto. This
project has been active in Halton
County for the past two months.
Great interest was shown' on
learning of the effects, hazards
and penalties of those using
drugs.

Omagh Y.P.S. accepted an
invitation to St. Paul’s United
Church, Milton for Nov. 30 at
7.30 p.m. deciding to go as a
group. The special’ service of
music and song conducted by
the “Chancellors of Central
United Church, Weston, under
the direction of Rev. Paul B.
Field. The group includes 60
young men and women and an
11 piece orchestra. A social get
together will follow the service.

Parents are also invited to
attend.
The Omagh group also

discussed future meetings with a
possible chance of having a day
in Toronto at the Museum,
Research Centre or Planetarium.
Music, fun and refreshments
were en]uyed before the meeting
adjourned.

Congratulations to Omagh
Presbyterian Church W.A. on a
most successful bazaar and
afternoon tea held at Boyne
Centre on Saturday Nov. 22.
Friends from all over attended
and enjoyed a pleasant social
time. There was an abundance of
home baking, knitted goods, gift
articles, a mitten tree, church
picture plates and candy. These
booths were kept busy. Thanks
to all who helped make the
project a success.

Mrs. Nettie Brown and her son
Lyle of Toronto were Sunday
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By Mrs. Cecil Patterson
Mrs. Percy Merry was hostess

to the members of Bethel
U.C.W. for the November
meeting. President Mrs. Sally
Haire opened the meeting

reading “Ten Commandments of
Human Relationship.”’
Devotions “Agents of+ Hope”
and scripture readings were by
Mrs. John Pickett Junior.

Leslie Weatherhead discussed
statements made by Gordon

visitors with her sister Mrs.

George Peacock and family.

Mr. and Mrs. George
Robertson and Miss Susan Stipe
of Dundas were Sunday visitors
with Mrs. T. Snow and family.

Congratulations to Stephen
Dolby on receiving a special
award at White Oaks
Commencement Nov. 21.

Robert Cole of the lower base
line who is a camera man with
the C.B.C. returned this
weekend from a trip to Kenora
where he attended a tour of the
Trans. Can. Construction, who
are trying to help those in the
lower income group with their
housing problem.

Acliievement Day for Halton
4-H Homemaking clubs will be
held on Sat. Nov. 29 in St. Paul’s
Education Centre Milton. (Girls
register at 9.30 a.m. mothers and
friends are invited for afternoon
program at 1.15

Sorry to report that Margaret
Kubinec suffered a badly
sprained ankle and is travelling
on crutches, and her mother
Mrs. P. Kubinec is under
doctor’s care with an abscess on
her face.

Birthday greetings and good
wishes go to: Mrs. Donald
Green, Paul Wilkinson, Edward

Ford, Mrs. T. F. Leslie, Eleanor
Smith, Judy Srepbaeu,

David
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of God.

Summing it up, Mr,

Weatherhead said, “I like Mr.
Sinclair’s spirit and his honest

mind, I hope he will forgive me

if I say he likes to show evil
apparently defeating God and
killing man’s faith in him.”
Twelve answered roll call word
“hope”. Thank you letters were
read from John Alderson and
Miss Audry Lawrence. A

Community consultant
speaks about drugs

Few, Brenda Laurence and Anna
Peacock.

Congratulations and good
wishes on celebrating wedding
anniversaries, Mr. and Mrs.
Medforth Pewtress and Mr. and
Mrs. Art Peacock.

. i380-RAD $2

Man addresses U.C.W.
refutes Sinclair idea

Sinclair concerning the goodness

donation was received from Mr.
and Mrs.
fiftieth wedding anniversary gift
to the church. This money will
be used to purchase something
for the church. Mrs. R.
Featherston gave splendid
reports of the recent bazaar and
several banquets. A banquet
dinner is being planned for the
near future. The members are
collecting used clothing for
Toronto relief department.
These are to be Ieft at church
Nov. 30 or Dec. 1. The ladies
plan to tie four quills for bale,
and have finished a handsome
quilt for an Oakville lady. Next
meeting is Dec. 3 at 12 o’clock
noon at the home of Mrs. R.
Featherston. This will be the
Christmas meeting. Members are
cordially invited to attend. Mrs.
Peter Vander Dussen and Mrs.
John Pickett Sr. and hostess Mrs.
Merry served lunch.
Congratulations to Miss Pam
Shaw now attending Erindale
University, Miss Louise Pickett,
at McMaster in Hamilton and
Miss Cheryl Bradley, all were
recipients of special awards at
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W Foralimited time only (October
1 to November 29) Esso-Rad
antifreeze, cash and carry
special
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LET US
BALANCE

WHEELS

BETTER

Stop worrying about your
cooling system this winter.
Let your Esso dealer do
the worrying. That's what
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UNDER COATING 311.95

“Deep Freeze Defence” is
all about.

FREE PICK - UP AND DELIVERY

Esso) ~MILTON ESSO

Corner Main & Ontario Sts.

LATE MODEL USED CAR BARGAINS. MEET ONE TODAY

1969 BUICK RIVIERA

One Owner. Driven only Small Milage. Lic. 360913

1969 PCNTIAC PARISIENNE

Company Demonstrator. Only 4600 Miles. Lic. No.

1562250
WAS

53460~

NOW $3284

878-3641

BRUCE
HARFORD

G. Robinson as theif

BEV SLESSOR

The Canadian Champion, Wednesday, Nov. 26, 1969 11

White Oaks Secondary school
commencement Nov, 21.

Get well wishes to Frank
Leslie who has been a patient in
Oakville Hospital for the past
two weeks,

North Trafalgar Slimettes held
their usual weekly meeting at
Boyne Centre on- Nov. 17.
Reports on their dance were
given, Mrs. Pat Clayton was in
charge of recreation and
exercises. Mrs. Hester Graham of
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FOR REEVE

Milton was best weight loser of
the week. Mrs. Cooper of the
Walter Thorntons school will be
a guest at a meeting in

December.

Best wishes for a
birthday to Margaret Hall,
Laurie Maxwell, Mrs. Agnes
Rippon, Gibbons Alberta, Tina
Bernardini, Donna Colhoun,
Lynda Chamberlain and to all
those having a special day.

happy

HARRIS

878-3923
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JERRY
ARPA,

GET ACQUAINTED SAL

WAS
553195

WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE
THE OPENING OF

TOWN and COUNTRY
ABATTOIR

MEAT PRODUCTS

(FORMERLY VILLA ABATTOIR)

UNDER NEW MANAGEMENT
24 HOUR SERVICE

CUSTOM KILLED: Beef, Veal, Pork,
Lamb, Sheep & Goats
Cut and wrapped to your specifications

— WE PICK UP FOR BUTCHERING -

MEAT PROCESSING & SMOKING AVAILABLE
GOVERNMENT INSPECTION

FAST DELIVERY
OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK

126 STEELES AVE. (UPPER BASE LINE)

NEAR MILTON
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NOW $4995

HORNBY
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1969 MERCURY COUGAR

2 Door Hardtop. Another Low Milage Car. Lic. No.

98825,

WAS
853198

NOW $2995

1968 CHEVROLET WAGON

V-8 Automatic, Power Steering, Power Brakes, Radio.

Lic. X88414

s0-  NOW $1995

1967 DODGE CORGCNET

2 Door Hard Top. Bucket with Console. Lic. No.

K20897
WAS

51995

NOW $1895

1967 CADILLAC SEDAN DEVILLE

Fully Equipped with Air Conditioning. Lic. 86347J

WAS
33095

, THE BEST WAY TO MAKE FRIENDS IS TO INTRODUCE YOU TO THESE
;
§

NOW $3795

1966 VALIANT 2 DOOR

Hard Top. A Real Beauty. Lic. 191367

NOW $1695

WAS
$199%

1965 PONTIAC HARDTOP

2 Door. 2 to Choose From. Lic. 710335 or 242100.

NOW $1395

WAS
$1695—

1964 CHEVROLET IMPALA

r. Lic. K20292

NOW $1195

2 Door Hardtop, V8 Wit

WAS
31395

nh Pow

Less Than 14,000 Miles. Lic. B93602

1964 ACADIAN

6 Automatic.
WAS
S905—

Ideal Second Car. Lic.

NOW $895

K19603

MANY MORE MODELS ON DISPLAY AT O
LOT. GET ACQUAINT ED TDDAY "

MILTON MUTI]R SALES ..

MILTON
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= 1969 FORD PICKUP
l 388 MAIN ST.




